
 

 

 

 

June 11, 2021  

 

The Honorable Jaime A. Pinkham 

Acting Assistant Secretary of the Army for Civil Works  

Headquarters, US Army Corps of Engineers  

441 G. Street, NW  

Washington, DC 20314-1000  

 

Dear Acting Assistant Secretary Pinkham,  

 

On behalf of several stakeholders in Palm Beach, Hendry, and Okeechobee counties, we are 

providing you with their letter requesting a 90-day extension on the selection of an alternative for 

the Lake Okeechobee System Operating Manual (LOSOM).  

 

As you are aware, the Army Corps has been in the process of creating LOSOM over the past two 

years, with a final product expected in October 2022. Since the water modeling was just released 

on June 9, 2021, they believe there is not enough time to review the massive amount of data and 

accurately compare all of the LOSOM alternatives before the Army Corps makes an initial 

selection on July 16, 2021.   

 

As this decision will greatly affect all water users in South Florida for the next ten years, we 

encourage you to consider this request and are happy to provide additional information.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

____________________     _____________________ 

Lois Frankel       Mario Diaz-Balart  

Member of Congress       Member of Congress 

 

 

____________________     _____________________ 

W. Gregory Steube      Daniel Webster  

Member of Congress       Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 






